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Dear Parents and Families:  
 
We are working hard to keep kids reading and raise critical funds for our school with our fall Scholastic Book Fair. We 
are so excited to be able to offer students a sense of normalcy and joy after they’ve missed so much this year.  

 
Our Fair will connect your kids to notable books and inspiring characters — helping them become lifelong readers.  

And all purchases will directly support our school!  
 

Important information for our Fair: 
December 4th- December 11th 

K-8th Virtual Students: Enjoy our Online Fair! Find the link on our Homepage, below ! 
K-5th Grade Face to Face Students: Students will be invited to the Book Fair throughout the week during 

scheduled times ! 
Middle School Face to Face Students: Students who are prepared to shop will be able to during dismissal 3:00-

3:30PM and during scheduled times throughout the week. ! 
 
Safety First: The safety and well-being of your child is our priority. We’re taking extra precautions to host a safe, socially 
distanced Fair at our school, focusing on preventive measures. Learn more at 
bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/articles/safety 
 

• Contactless Checkout: With Book Fair eWallet, a convenient digital payment account, your child can shop the 
Fair cash-free. And now grandparents, friends, and others can contribute to the eWallet to help build your home 
library! 
 

• Shop Online: Experience the Book Fair fun by visiting our Book Fair online! You can shop over 6,000 products 
— and all orders ship direct to your home (with free shipping on book-only orders over $25*)!  
All purchases made during the Fair will bring our school 25% in rewards. 

 
Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online shopping:  

BPAOsceolaBookFair (Follow this Hyperlink) or Copy the URL below: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/bridgeprepacadofosceola1  

 
We look forward to seeing your child at the Fair! Thank you for continuing to support our school. 

 
Happy Reading! 
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 BPA Osceola’s Book Fair 
 

Book Fair dates: December 4th-December 11th 
Shopping hours: Daily ! 

*Free standard shipping is available on book-only orders of $25 or more, after all discounts are applied. Free standard shipping (books) must be selected during checkout.     
 Orders containing products other than books are not eligible for this shipping promotion. 
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